
 
From: Zylstra, Steve [mailto:Steve.Zylstra@dawnfoods.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2011 6:49 PM 
To: UTC DL Records Center 
Subject: Public Comment: Docket 101661 & Docket 042090 
 
I am a frequent user of Whidbey Seatac Shuttle. I do not understand your recent attempt to deny them a 
way to handle the spiking fuel costs, historically through fuel surcharges. Without passing on a fare 
increase for 6 years, fuel surcharges has allowed them to fairly raise and lower the cost to me according 
to the fluctuating fuel prices we all endure. I urge you to consider the value their service offers the island, 
while providing this service at a fair and reasonable price. 
 
March 24, 2011 
 
Please Docket  T-101661  and  A-042090 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Zylstra 
Greenbank, WA.  
 


